
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Vale Health & Wellness Centre North Entrance Closed August 31 
 

August 30, 2022 

 
The Vale Health & Wellness Centre North entrance will be closed Wednesday, August 
31, 2022, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. for the installation of a right-hand turning lane. During 
this time the public is asked to enter the facility through the South entrance at the back 
of the building.   
 
Please see map below for more details. 
 

 
 
Questions? 
Call Public Works at 905-835-2900.  
If after hours press ‘9’ to reach our dispatch  

Stay informed 

To stay up to date on all city operations, subscribe to our news channel.  

 


